Kristin Symer 6533 SW Virginia Ave. Apt. E Portland, OR 97239 503.327.4855 kristinsymer@gmail.com

May 15, 2009

Dr. Karen Fischer Gray Superintendent Parkrose School District 10636 NE Prescott Portland, OR 97220

Dear Dr. Gray:

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Elementary Music Instructor for the Parkrose School District. My resignation will be effective after the last day of the current contract year, June 15th, 2009. The circumstances prompting my resignation are bittersweet; I am getting married this summer and moving to Seattle, but will also be leaving the community I have worked with for the last six years.

It has been a privilege serving the students of Parkrose. I will miss being part of the Parkrose community and working alongside some of the best teachers I have had opportunity to work with. Thank you for your support and I wish you and the Parkrose family all the best in the coming years.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. I would be glad to help however I can.

Sincerely,

Kristin Symer

cc:

Marian Young Stevie Blakely Cindy Bartman